
Dear Linda: 

Thank you for taking the time to share your ideas with me. I was so pleased to receive your letter.  

We are at a critical moment in our Nation's history and the future of our country rests on creative and 

impassioned Americans like you. That is why it is imperative that you continue to participate in our great 

democracy and find ways to help create a better tomorrow. It is only through civil engagement that 
America can continue to advance and thrive, and I appreciate your insight and innovative thinking. I urge 

you to address the needs of your community by volunteering your time and your ideas as we continue to 

confront the challenges facing our Nation. 

To find more information about this Administration’s policies on a wide variety of issues please visit 

www.whitehouse.gov. Thank you again for sharing your ideas and offering thoughtful suggestions. I wish 

you all the best. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Obama 

First Lady of the United States  
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Dear Ms. Reach: 

Thank you for offering to help the First Lady invc the fight against childhood obesity.  I want to 

assure you that your letter and contact information will be kept on file in our office should an opportunity 

to collaborate arise. 

As you know, Mrs. Obama launched the Let's Move! initiative with the ambitious goal of solving the 
childhood obesity epidemic within a generation.  Since then, we have seen changes at every level of our 

society-from classrooms, to boardrooms, to the halls of Congress-but we still have work to do.   

Mrs. Obama believes that people like you are vital to our success on this issue, and she urges you to 

stay active and continue to lead efforts to improve the health of children in your community.  To learn 

more about our initiatives and to connect with efforts in your community please visit 

www.LetsMove.gov. 

Thank you again for writing.  Mrs. Obama greatly values the important work being done all across 

the country, and she wishes you continued success with your efforts. 

Sincerely, 

Sam Kass 

Executive Director of Let's Move! 
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